
Admission to Luddendenfoot Academy, Field Lane and Siddal Primary Schools Sept 2017 

The Admissions Authority for Luddendenfoot Academy, Siddal and Field Lane Primary Schools is Brighter 
Futures Academy Trust. Calderdale MBC co-ordinate the authority wide allocations in accordance with the 

School Admission Code. 
 

 20th November 2017 – Admissions booklet and Common 
Application Form distributed by primary schools to all on pre-

admissions list.  Application also available on-line at 
www.calderdale.gov.uk 

15th January 2018 – Deadline for submitting application forms 
(applications returned directly to Calderdale Admissions Team 

at Northgate House, or submitted on-line at 
www.calderdale.gov.uk) 

16th April 2018 – Parents notified of allocations – Local 
Authority co-ordinate allocations and send successful list to 

each primary school to send out to parents. 

Given first preference allocation 
Academy liaises with parents over their 

admissions information/dates/forms 
etc. 

Deadline date given for parents to 
accept or reject the offer. 

Not given first preference allocation  -
opportunity to apply on re-

allocation/appeal list via LA admissions. 
 

30th April 2018 – Last date for initial 
round of re-allocation and appeal 

requests to LA. 

14th May 2018 – parents notified of the 
outcome of re-allocation by LA. 

Successful 
Accept the offer 

Unsuccessful 

Name kept on re-allocation 

(waiting) list for future 

Primary appeals for Calderdale 
Academies begin w/c 1st July 2018 

Decision letter sent out within 5 school 
days giving full reasons for the decision. 

Successful 
Start School  

Sept 18 
Unsuccessful 

Appeal panel decision final 

 

 

 

Over-Subscription 

Criteria – see 

Admissions Policy 

Successful 


